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Ref: SW-GA 

Mr. James L. Patterson 
Director of Public Works 
City of Grand Junction 
250 North 5th Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 31501 

Re: Federal Sewage Works Grant 
C080337-22 (Step 2) 
Grand Junction, Colorado 

Dear Mr. Patterson: 

As required by Federal Regulations, a review has been completed 
by this office of amendment No's 4, 5, and 6 to the engineering agree-
ment dated September 23, 1976, between the City of Grand Junction 
and Mesa County, Colorado and the firm of Henningson, Durham and 
Richardson reltative to referenced project. 

We find the amendments in compliance with pertinent regulations 
and adequately supported with applicable cost date. We, herewith, 
approve for EPA's financial participation amendment No's 4, 5, and 6 
in the total amount of $116,000. 

If you have any question concerning the above, please call this 
office at (303) 837-2224. 

Sincerely yours, 

William H. Hormberg, P.E. 
Director 

Office of Public Facilities 
and Grants 

Water Division 

cc: Mr. Ronald Schuyler 
Henninqson, Durham and Richardson 
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